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To submit animals to lives of misery and cruelty in the name of entertainment is obscene. 
Circus animals are robbed of their potential lives and confined to cages, like prisons, but they 
have done nothing wrong. Human have developed a belief that only their lives are important but 
this is purely arrogance and permits them to treat other living creatures with total disrespect and 
contempt. 
Please help these poor innocent circus animals but also help the human race from deteriorating 
into beings where humanity means nothing. 
 
 


